From: Rose Todd 

Sent: 06 November 2015 18:06

To: Olivia Colson

Subject: RE: The Stables College Farm Main Street Wendlebury Bicester OX25 2PR [15/01698/LB] 

Olivia

Please take these as my official comments. The solid gate & wall combo I consider unacceptable. The yard should be open. At worst possible a 5 bar gate alongside the stable building in line with the boundary indicated on the 1875 map. This was a farmyard; not a gated community!

Rose

Dr Rose Todd

Senior Conservation Officer

Design & Conservation Team 

Development Management

Cherwell District Council

